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REDBOOK COMMITTEE 

 

 
 
February 6 Report from the Redbook Committee: 
 
The Redbook Committee has favorably reviewed the change of name of the School of 
Interdisciplinary and Graduate Studies to the Graduate School. 
 
The Redbook Committee has also sent a list of topics for consideration to the ad hoc Redbook 
Review Committee. 
 
Submitted by, 
John Ferré, Committee Chair  


